
 
3rd September 2025 

Dear Parent, 
 
We are starting a brand new bowls/boccia club! 
 
We are delighted to confirm that we will be starting a brand new bowls club at Earith Primary School this term. 
At this club, your child will learn the fundamentals of bowls, whilst having lots of fun and being given the 
opportunity to challenge themselves greatly. Enabling your child to try different sports and activities will give 
them the opportunity to experience new things and this could be the start of an incredible journey for them. 
Over the years, we have seen children progress into sports which have become their passion for life!   
 

Bowls Start Date End Date Cost 

All year groups Wednesday 24th September 
2025 (3.15pm-4.15pm) 

Wednesday 10th December 
2025 (3.15pm-4.15pm) 

£38.50 
 

 
 
The club is open to students in all year groups and will run for 11 weeks.  It’s £3.50 per session (you will need to 
book your child on for the full 11 weeks). £38.50 total. 
 
Spaces are limited, so book your child on as quickly as you can to ensure that a space will be available. To secure 
your place, please send payment in advance to the bank details below: 
 
Sort Code: 51-81-08 
Account Name: Youth Dreams Project Cambridge 
Account Number: 84123311 
Payment Reference: Your child's name and ‘Earith Bowls’  
 
To book a space, please fill out the form sent to you by the school. 
 
Children will need to wear appropriate clothing for the hall and bring a drink.  
 
If you have any questions about the club, please contact me on the details below.   
 
We look forward to working with your children. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

Josh Hales 
Youth Dreams Project Cambridge 
Founder 
07450 717 738 
www.ydpcambridge.co.uk 
Email josh.hales@youthdreamsproject.co.uk 
Twitter @ydpcambridge   
Instagram @ydpcambridge  
Facebook @ydpcambridge  
YouTube Youth Dream Project: We Believe in YOUth 

http://www.youthdreamsproject.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCcvBVCHXDzVAbnbaUSiuoKw

